BIYANI GIRLS COLLEGE

Notice No.137 Date: 28" March. 2017

NOTICE

All the Staff Members of Biyani Group of Colleges are
hereby informed that if you change your mobile number
or address, Kindly inform that to HR Department. Your
co-operation in this regard will be highly appreciated.
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HR Manager

Copyto:
Chairman/Director (Acad)/Registrar/HR Manager/HODs./Principals(Nursing,B.Ed,Law and BCSM)




